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It	should	be	a	given	that	we	are	given	a	fair	price	for	solar	and	as	it	stands	this	is	
not	happening.	We	are	providing	power	to	our	retailer	for	less	than	half	of	what	
we	are	paying	and	they	then	sell	it	on	for	their	increased	price.	This	is	no	way	to	
treat	people	who	are	trying	to	make	a	difference	by	supporting	renewable	
energy.	The	feed	in	tariff	should	represent	the	true	value	of	solar	and	as	it	stands	
this	is	not	happening.	The	retailer	should	at	least	match	the	tariff	with	what	is	
being	charged.	
I	wholeheartedly	support	a	legislated	fair	price	for	solar!




